
ATTENTION!!
The L.A. County Fire 
Department will be 
implementing a new  
fees schedule for:
❖ Plan Reviews
❖ Field Inspections
❖ Operational 

Permits
❖ Construction 

Permits

***Effective***
APRIL 17TH, 2017!

With the implementation of the 
2016 Fire Code on March 1st, 
2017, the Los Angeles County 
Board Of Supervisors 
approved the new fee 
schedule. 
Payment Options- 
Customers will have the 
opportunity to pay through an 
on-line payment system or 
continue to pay  in-person by 
check, money order, or 
cashier’s check at the following 
locations:
● Financial Management 

Division (FMD)- 5801 S. 
Eastern Ave. #130 
Commerce, CA 90040

● Irwindale Fire Prevention 
Office- 5200 Irwindale Ave. 
#210 Irwindale, CA 91706

● Film Desk- 14425 Olive 
View Dr. Sylmar, CA 91342 

 INTEGRITY    TEAMWORK    CARING      COURAGE    COMMITMENT  COMMUNITY

For details inquire within or visit: 
https://www.fire.lacounty.gov/fir
e-prevention-division/
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